ATTENTION CUSTOMERS
Branch Closing

To our valued customers,

Effective at the end of the day on Friday, December 16,
2022, The Evangeline Bank and Trust Company will close
its drive-up branch located at 3355 Masonic Drive,
Alexandria, LA 71301. The only service provided at the
Masonic Drive location will be our ATM.

Our drive-up at 3907 Parliament Drive in Alexandria will
extend hours to be open for Saturday banking starting
December 17, 2022 and our nearest location at 3700
Jackson Street, Alexandria, LA 71303 (approximately 1.4
miles away from the Masonic drive-up location) is open to
serve all of your banking needs Monday - Friday. We look
forward to continue serving you at any of our convenient
locations.

For your convenience, you can access your accounts at any
time using our online, mobile, and ATM services. You may
visit us at www.therealbank.com for a complete list of
branch hours and locations.
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